
Visit of NASSCOM Regional Head
The primary objective of the meeting: Skill Courses and Placement Support

Joint Initiative of 



Mr. Sachin Mhaske, Regional Head, West, NASSCOM,
visited Sri Satya Sai University of Technology and Medical
Sciences, Sehore (MP) on Friday, September 22, 2023. The

purpose of this visit was to raise awareness among the
university's students and faculty about NASSCOM's

initiative, FutureskillsPrime. FutureskillsPrime is a joint
initiative by MeitY and NASSCOM, aimed at providing

advanced skill-based online courses. A collaboration has
been established between NASSCOM and the university to

offer these courses. These courses will equip students
with advanced skills and provide placement support to

enhance their career outcomes.
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At the beginning of the day, the University's Vice-
Chancellor, Dr. Mukesh Tiwari, welcome Mr. Sachin

Mhaske, Regional Head, West, NASSCOM, with a
floral bouquet. Subsequently, they engaged in
discussions on several crucial topics related to

students' skill courses and job placement.
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During this meeting, the
Regional Head of

NASSCOM praised the
working culture of the

University.
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The meeting concluded with a discussion on ensuring successful
skill training and courses for the students within the university,

as well as planning for the organization of a job fair.



Following this, the NASSCOM Regional Head held a meeting with the
university's faculty and students, providing them with comprehensive

information about the FutureSkillsPrime initiative. Students were
encouraged to ask questions, to which they responded eloquently. The

faculty also had their queries addressed and resolved.
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After a successful meeting, the NASSCOM officer engaged in an
expert talk with the students. Additionally, students were

guided through the sign-up process on the NASSCOM platform.
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Information about the student's startup was shared with the
NASSCOM Regional Head.
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The NASSCOM officer appeared quite satisfied with the visit and
assured a prompt follow-up for the next steps in the process.
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